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Business Women’s Golf League 

February Newsletter 
 

2023 Board Members 

 

2023 Committee Chairpersons 

   

2023 Play Day and Time 

 

2023 Team Play Schedule 

    

 

Upcoming Events 

February 21 

Winter Social at Topgolf 

Early March 

Spring Organizational 

Meeting, more information to 

come. 

 

 

Important 

Announcement 

BWGL has a new email address, 

bwglwichita@gmail.com.  

Please add this email to your 

contact list for easy access in 

the future. 

Membership application form 

was emailed on 1/28, please 

send your check to Peggy King 

by 3/1 so GHIN can be 

activated. 

Keith Gunter, golf pro of 

MacDonald Golf Course is 

retiring.  If you are interested in 

attending his retirement party 

on 2/17, please contact Cindy 

@ CLRenard@prodigy.net. 
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